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CONSULTATION MEETING ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE SUGGESTED
ERIGADA ESKWELA 2020 GUIDELINES IN THE CONTEXT OF THE NEW NORMAL

To:

All Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Brigada Eskwela Coordinators
Al others concerned

Pursuamnt to DepEd Memorandum No 032, series of 2020 and in observance of
the Brigada Eskwela in the light of the current COVID-19 situation, Tagbilaran
City Division in the context of the New Normal will be conducting a consultation
meeting to all public schools Brigada Eskwela Coordinators and School Heads on
May 28, 2020, Thursday, 1:30 PM through a webinar.

This in preparation for the coming opening of classes on  August 24, 2020 and
to come up with individual school plan for Brigada Eskwcla on the suggested
Brigada Eskwela 2020 Guidelines.

Managing the Webinar are the SGOD Chief, Senior Education Program Specialist
and Education Program Specialist 11 of the Monitoring and Evaluation, and
Information Officer {ITO}.

Webmar hnk will be provided on Wednesday May 27, 2020 through the Principals
FB group chat.

For ieciinical assisiance you may coniact Mr. Jovenai B. Cagas, SEPS { M & F)
and Ms. Liza E. Maquiling, Social Mobilization Focal Person through (038) 427-
2506.

- Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

JOSEPH IRWIN A. LAGURA, PhD
Schools Division Supmnmd%
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